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Board of Directors Nominations Invited
Nominations must be received by Monday, November 24th, 2014
Being a director requires study, time and committment to actively participate in making decisions relating to the credit 
union’s current and future operations, goals and strategies. Anyone who has been a GVC member for over a year, and is 
qualified and willing to serve as a director is eligible for nomination. 

In 2015, elections will be held to fill three positions, each for a three year term of office. Persons wishing to nominate a 
candidate should contact the Chair of the Nominating Committee, Shaun Olafson at 604-306-5411 or call Balbir Bains, 
Operations Manager at 604-298-3344.

Prospective Director Workshop
If you are interested in becoming a director and would like to learn more, we invite you to attend our 
“Prospective Director Workshop”. The workshop will be held on Tuesday, November 4th, 2014 at 5:30pm at our Brent-
wood Branch. Please RSVP to Amber at 604-298-3344 or email amarcheen@gvccu.com.

Help us help you and you could win an iPad Mini
We are always looking for ways to make our members 
happier and we want to hear from you! That’s why we’re 
thinking of implementing a loyalty rewards program. How 
would you like to earn rewards at your favourite stores or 
score rate discounts from GVC Credit Union. 

Like it? Love it? Hate it? We want to know your thoughts. 
Visit www.gvccu.com and complete a short survey to let us 
know and you could be the lucky winner of a new iPad 
Mini, $100 gas card, or movie prize pack. Hurry, survey 
closes November 1st, 2014!



Interac e-Transfer – Now Available
The simple way to send money directly to another person using your 
online or mobile banking

All GVC Credit Union members, can now use Interac† e-Transfers which 
allows you to send money in minutes to anyone with an email address and 
an account at a Canadian credit union or bank. The process is simple, 
convenient and secure. It's a great alternative to cheques and cash. To 
send e-Transfers members must be registered with MemberDirect online 
banking. If you are not yet set up please contact your branch and they’ll 
be happy to assist you.

Benefits
•  Send and receive money directly from and to your existing bank account
•  There's no need to share personal or financial information, allowing 
 you to keep your address, phone number and account information private
•  A security question protects your transfer from being deposited by   
 unintended recipients
•  Email carries the notification, so no need to get stamps or to find a 
 mailbox

Ways To Use
With Interac† e-Transfers you can:
•  Send money to children at college
•  Send gifts to friends or family
•  Pay your rent electronically
•  Pay for items purchased online or at garage sales
•  Settle a bill with a friend
•  And much, much more...the possibilities are endless.

Is It Safe?
With Interac® e-Transfers, your money never actually travels by email. 
Email is only used to notify the recipient and to provide them with instruc-
tions on how to deposit money. GVC Credit Union and your recipient’s 
financial institution transfer funds using established and secure banking 
procedures.

For more inforamtion please visit our website at; 
https://www.gvccu.com/Personal/ProductsAndServices/Banking/Interac_eTransfer/ or 
Interac website http://www.interac.ca/en/interac-etransfer/etransfer-detail.

surrey branch 
Back at Impact Plaza

Over the Easter long weekend we successfully 
relocated our Surrey Branch to our new  
premises at the Impact Plaza. With the move, 
for the convenience of our members we have 
changed our business hours from five days a 
week service to six. 

The branch is now open on Monday to 
Saturday. 

We would like to thank our Surrey branch 
members for their patience during the reloca-
tion weekend and while we were settling in at 
our new home.



Willingdon Community Fair

Kingsgate Mall Movie Night

Sapperton Street Festival

This year, GVC helped sponsor 10 teens to 
leadership camps offered by the Youth Excel-
lence Society. We’re pleased to share two 
letters of thanks sent by two of the sponsored 
youth.

Dear GVC,
The Yes Camp this year was 
even more memorable than 
previous years. I learned so 
much about cooperation and 
problem solving. Yes Camp is a 
life changing experience and 
the fact that I got to experience 

it three times is true blessing. My favourite part 
this year was the bonds I made and built from 
new and old friends. Being around such amaz-
ing people makes my heart fill with love and lets 
me really be myself which is really hard to do in 
regular day life. So, thank you for sending me to 
camp. I am internally grateful. Aydan

Dear GVC Credit Union,
The Yes Camp this week was 
amazing and I loved every 
second of it. We did many 
things this week at camp 
including canoeing, learning 
about team work and we had 
many dance parties. Some-

thing that really stood out to me this week was 
called words of affirmations. This activity was 
when we had partners and one partner was on 
the inside of the circle and the other person was 
on the outside. The outside circle got words of 
affirmations to whisper into the inside circle 
and then we switched. Everyone got amazing 
compliments and it was so amazing to hear 
words like you’re beautiful or your true colours 
shine through. This was amazing to hear 
because everyone said it was so meaningful and 
not many people hear those type of words very 
much or for me never. My favourite memory at 
camp was the dance parties because everyone is 
included in them and is supportive of one anoth-
er.  I am returning home with a positive attitude 
and a new perspective on life.  I would like to 
thank GVC Credit Union for giving me the 
opportunity to let my true colours show. With 
great gratitude, Stephanie

Changing lives with the 
YES Summer Camps summerACTIVITIES 

in our communities
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HEAD OFFICE
Administration

1801 Willingdon Ave
Burnaby, BC V5C 5R3

T. 604.298.3344
F.604.421.8949

admin@gvccu.com

Monday-Friday 8-5

BURNABY
Brentwood Office

1801 Willingdon Ave
Burnaby, BC V5C 5R3

T.604.298.3344
F.604.298.3417

brentwood@gvccu.com

Monday-Thursday 9:30-5
Friday 9:30-6

Saturday 10-2

BURNABY
Lougheed Office
9608 Cameron St.

Burnaby, BC V3J 1M2
T.604.421.3456
F.604420.5526

burnaby@gvccu.com

Tuesday-Thursday 9:30-5
Friday 9:30-6

Saturday 9:30-3

NEW WESTMINSTER
Royal Square Mall Office

25B-800 McBride Blvd
New Westminster, BC V3L 2B8

T.604.525.1414
F.604.525.1424

newwest@gvccu.com

Monday-Thursday 9:30-5
Friday 9:30-6

Saturday 10-2

SURREY
Impact Plaza Office

125-15280 101 Ave
Surrey, BC V3R 8X7

T.604.584.4434
F.604.584.6038

surrey@gvccu.com

Monday-Thursday 9:30-5
Friday 9:30-6

Saturday 10-2

VANCOUVER
Kingsgate Office

115-370 East Broadway
Vancouver, BC V5T 4G5

T.604.875.8590
F.604.875.8591

kingsgate@gvccu.com

Monday-Thursday 9:30-5:30
Friday 9:30-7

Saturday 9:30-4

Board of Directors
Elected by you, the members, represent-
ing your interests and guiding the future 
of your credit union are:

Chair of the Board Glenn McLaughlin
1st Vice-Chair ........................... Herb Gill
2nd Vice-Chair.................. John Schretlen
Director ....................................... Judi Corra
Director ........................ Gilles Deschenes
Director .................................... Les Hausch
Director .............................. Shaun Olafson
Director .................................... Rick Orford
Director .............................. Ken Sherwood

Holiday Hours

THANKSGIVING
Saturday, Oct 11, 2014 .................. OPEN
Monday, Oct 13, 2014 ............ CLOSED
Tuesday, Oct 14, 2014 .................. OPEN

REMEMBRANCE DAY
Monday, Nov 10, 2014 ..................OPEN 
Tuesday, Nov 11, 2014 ............ CLOSED

CHRISTMAS & BOXING DAY
Thursday, Dec 25, 2014 ......... CLOSED
Friday, Dec 26, 2014 ............... CLOSED
Saturday, Dec 27, 2014 .................. OPEN

NEW YEARS’S DAY
Thursday, Jan 1, 2015 ............ CLOSED
Friday, Jan 2, 2015 ........................ OPEN

2014 Annual General Meeting Recap

GVC Credit Union’s 74th Annual General Meeting took place on Wednesday, 
May 14th 2014 at the Executive Inn in Burnaby. Members and guests 
enjoyed a delicious buffet-style dinner while listening to the "Chamber West 
Trio" performed on flute, clarinet & horn.

The 1st Vice Chair, Herb Gill, presented the Directors’ Report and Phil Moore 
presented the General Manager's Report. The business session of the meeting 
had 154 members and 8 guests in attendance.

Shaun Olafson, Chair of the Nominating Committee, announced the election 
results and congratulated the successful candidates Judi Corra, Glenn 
McLaughlin, and John Schretlen on re-election for three year terms.

==

Top (left to right) Shaun Olafson, Chair of the Nominating Committee, John Schretlen, 2nd Vice Chair, Phil 
Moore, General Manager, Herb Gill, 1st Vice Chair. Bottom (from left to right) Richard Thomas, Parliamen-
tarian with Debbie Bass, Auditor (MNP), Amber Marcheen, Administration O�cer with long time 
member receivng a door prize.


